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Photo right:  Brian Cladoosby,  
Chairman, Swinomish Indian Senate 
addresses the group.
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Photo right: Annette Nesse, Jamestown 
S’Klallam Representative and Secretary-
Treasurer of the TTPO, with Kirk Vinish, 
Lummi Nation Representative and 
Chairman of the TTPO

Photo left:  Ed Knight, Transportation 
Planning Manager from Swinomish 
Indian Tribal Community presents the 
SITC’s climate change activities to TTPO 
members



Below:  Chairman Brian Cladoosby, during 
question and answer session, The Tribal 
Transportation Planning Organization 
Quarterly Meeting, Swinomish Indian 
Tribal Community, April 14, 2010.

Photo above:  from left, Tara Tisdale, 
Swinomish, Jake Repin, Snoqualmie, Ed 
Knight, Swinomish
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Photo right:  Craig Bill (in center), 
Governor’s Office of Indian Affairs

Photo above: TTPO Members and 
Craig Bill, Governor’s Office of Indian 
Affairs
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